Windsor Neighbourhood Plan                                                                                       Minutes of the Forum Meeting held on Monday 14 March 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                 Conference Room, York House, Sheet Street, 6.30pm – 8.00pm
Present:   Claire Milne (Co-Chair); John Bastow (Co-Chair); Susy Shearer (Secretary); Helen Price; Jane Carter; David Eglise; Cllr Jack Rankin; Anne Taylor; Andrew Melville; Alison Logan; Mike Sullivan; Brian Rayner; Nick Clemo; Brian Carter; Pauline Carter; Ingrid Fernandes
Apologies:  Jane Daly; Wisdom DaCosta; Carole DaCosta; Raewyn Porteous; Trevor Robinson; Margery Thorogood
1-       Minutes of the meeting held on 12 January 2016
These had been circulated for approval.    P: Alison Logan    S: Anne Taylor     Agreed nem con

2-       Matters arising from the minutes   
These were taken within the relevant agenda item discussions.

3-       Options Consultation results  (JB)

· John confirmed that combined attendance at both consultation events was just over 60 people and that the majority of visitors were already familiar with the WNP.  He noted that data collected and discussions held over the course of the two-day event had been detailed and extremely useful. 
· Claire said the range of feedback was thoughtful and positive in relation to Views; Design (details which create a Windsor guide and examples of appropriate building styles); and Planning for potential sites (Imperial House and Dedworth Road).  
· Claire indicated that participants had expressed supportive views of the work undertaken on the Plan so far. These suggested residents’ confidence that the policies being developed were in line with WNP’s Vision and appropriate for the WNP area. 
· John reminded the meeting that it was anticipated some aspects of the WNP might need to be reviewed following confirmation of the new BLP policies and their possible implications.
A brief discussion followed during which John and Claire expressed their gratitude for the extensive and invaluable support given by AECOM as well as advice and support from RBWM, and from the committee and the Forum.  The meeting expressed its thanks to the Co-Chairs, in particular, and the committee for their time and on-going efforts to make important progress and, as much as possible, keep to the overarching timetable.
4-
New Draft 6.85 and Policy Updates  (CM & JB)

· Claire explained that the latest draft incorporated, where appropriate, all relevant feedback from the recent consultation days; updates / comments from AECOM; and ongoing work on policy sections by the topic group Chairs.  She said this was a painstaking but necessary process which was needed in order to ensure that the structure of the document was right, that the text and sections flowed sensibly, and to refine policies so they were correctly
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framed in order to be effective and enforceable.
· John said feedback on this draft was being sought from RBWM Officers and that it would be circulated to Robert Paddison (NP Link Officer) following tonight’s meeting.
Comments during the ensuing discussion were encouraging and the general feeling was that the Plan was well constructed and comprehensive.  Sincere thanks was expressed by the meeting to Claire for taking on the collation of all information and writing the document, supported by the committee.
5-
Tasks for completion  (CM & JB)
Claire and John said a number of aspects were awaiting decisions and further confirmation:
· Maps (details being discussed with RBWM Officer Simon Miles)

· Photographs and diagrams
· Final details and text
· Views Manual

· Design Guides
· NDHA (Non-Designated Heritage Assets) list
· LGSD (Local Green Space Designation) nomination list 

· Policy sections and policy wording
· Identification of projects and how these would be incorporated in the Plan
· Public consultation arrangements
6-       Accounts update/Consultant support to Pre-Submission    (JB)
John circulated accounts for the period ending 28 February 2016 (see attached).  He indicated that there were still sufficient funds for the remaining work needed to complete the document prior to its being taken forward for examination by RBWM, when the Borough would then assume all costs.
7-      AOB

· Update on BLP indicated that Officers were hopeful a document would be ready for circulation and comment in June/July 2016. 
· Update from Windsor 2030 suggested they were still hopeful of going to consultation                        in September 2016.
8-      Date and time of next meeting
         April 2016  (date and venue TBC)
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